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Regional Committee hearings in Wycheproof and 

Kerang 

Public hearings will be held this week in Wycheproof and Kerang for two inquiries being conducted by the 

Environment, Natural Resources and Regional Development Committee. 

The public hearing in Wycheproof will be on Thursday 12 October from 9:00 am to 12 noon at the Buloke Shire 

Council Hall and will examine the sustainability and operational challenges of Victoria’s rural and regional 

councils. 

The public hearings in Kerang will be on Friday 13 October from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm in the Kerang Memorial 

Hall and will take evidence on both of the Committee’s current inquiries: the environmental water inquiry; and 

the inquiry into the sustainability and operational challenges of Victoria’s rural and regional councils. 

Further details about the inquiries and the hearings are available from the Committee’s website. 
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